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4 WINTER MAINTENANCE POLICY AND LEVEL OF SERVICE 2018/19 (AN55-2018) 
 
Reference is made to Article VII of the minute of meeting of the City Development Committee of 
24th September, 2012 where, following the severe winter of 2010/2011 and detailed reviews of all 
stakeholders, improvements to the policy and level of service for winter 2012/2013 were approved.  
This improvement policy and level of service was adopted for 2013/2014, 2014/2015, 2015/2016, 
2016/2017, 2017/2018 and it is recommended that it is adopted again for 2018/2019.  
 
The Dundee salt holding at the commencement of winter has been set at the level of 8,500T as per 
the Changing for the Future 4 review revenue savings that were identified for 2016/2017. 
 
If the winter requires salt usage above average, alternate resilience provisions are in place, including 
mid-season re-stocking from Scotland Excel suppliers and access to Transport Scotland salt 
resilience stock.   
 
The Committee is asked to agree the foregoing. 
 


